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Shawna Ruetz Writes for AHLA on 
Transparency in Using AI for 
Screening and Hiring in the Health 
Care Workforce
Shawna Ruetz writes for the AHLA Labor and Employment Practice Group. 
Read the full article: The Importance of Transparency in Using AI for 
Screening and Hiring in the Health Care Workforce
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